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NOTICE TO TOWN RESIDENTS
January 25, 2024
RE: Kingsley Covered Bridge Timeline Update
The Town of Clarendon received an update from the VTRANS project manager for the Kingsley Covered Bridge rehabilitation project. The current schedule calls for the bridge to be open to traffic mid to late June, with the project completed by early July. As many of you probably know, the July 2023 flooding caused significant damage to the temporary shoring system that was installed. Because of this, it cost the contractors about 3 months’ time, possibly more. The Clarendon Selectboard appreciates the continued patience and cooperation of the town residents as the bridge remains closed until further notice. 





